
NOTE: - Planning Committee - 26th March 2019 – Application Withdrawn from the 
Agenda 
 
 
Application No. 18/00371/REM - Land North East of Station Road, Earls Colne has 
been withdrawn from the Agenda and it will not be considered at the Planning 
Committee meeting on 26th March 2019.  This is to enable the Council to consider 
issues raised by the applicant. 
 
 


